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Alaska Peninsula Area Federal Subsistence Fishing News Release #01 
 
The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Federal Fisheries Manager for the Bristol Bay/Alaska 
Peninsula/Aleutian Islands/Chignik Areas will be conducting a public fishery stakeholder’s hearing on 
Tuesday, June 27 at 6:00 pm.  The meeting will be at the Cold Bay Community Center and via Teams 
and teleconference.  The Federal manager is interested in hearing from the public about potential in-
season fisheries management actions and temporary or emergency Federal subsistence regulations for 
newly rescinded closures in Trout and Russell Creeks.   
 
The public is encouraged to provide comments to the Federal manager on possible management actions 
and regulations. 
 
Time: June 27, 2023 6:00 p.m. AKST  
 
Join with Teams 
Click here to join the meeting 
Meeting ID: 227 738 605 074 
Passcode: 2Arnun 
 
Join with a video conferencing device 
teams@conferencing.doi.gov 
Video Conference ID: 116 433 072 3 
 
Or call in (audio only) 
+1 202-640-1187  United States, Washington DC 
(833) 436-1163  United States (Toll-free) 
Phone Conference ID: 569 544 59# 
 
For more information on fisheries management in Trout and Russell Creeks, please contact the 
fisheries manager at 907-271-2776 /907-545-0874. 
 

Information about the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the web at 
www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_YjNhZTdhOTAtYTI2Ny00NDMxLTkxZWYtZDQwMzM1ZTg3MzRi%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%25220693b5ba-4b18-4d7b-9341-f32f400a5494%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%25229f9e47f9-a97f-48d6-a9d9-71e7c2fa9b2c%2522%257d&data=05%7C01%7Cjonathon_gerken%40fws.gov%7C03aa2635f8e9464607d208db71edc7c8%7C0693b5ba4b184d7b9341f32f400a5494%7C0%7C0%7C638229038297043071%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Pwjajz%2Fvc5doYHqbobtptcHm9Pd040qeR0WvWmKzb3o%3D&reserved=0
http://www.doi.gov/subsistence
http://www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska


Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues? If you’d like to receive emails and notifications 
on the Federal Subsistence Management Program, you may subscribe for regular updates by emailing 
fws-fsb-subsistence-request@lists.fws.gov. 
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